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Statement by Attorney General Henry McMaster 
on U.S. Supreme Court Death Penalty Decision 

 
 
“While I firmly believe that adult crimes usually deserve adult punishment, the Supreme Court’s 
decision brings clarity to an issue that has conflicted the hearts of many Americans. It is now the 
law of the land and will be followed as such.” 
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